
Information & dates for parents and carers week 14/10/24

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y2 trip to Pizza Express

We had a wonderful time at Pizza Express! We walked sensibly to the tram and got off at Deansgate where we
then had a short walk to Pizza Express. When we arrived we washed our hands, put our aprons on and listened
carefully to the chef explaining about the history of pizza. We then rolled our dough and added our toppings.
Whilst we were waiting for them to cook we enjoyed some colouring before sitting down together in the restaurant
and eating our pizzas! You can have a look at all of our pictures on our class page on the school website.

Early Years and Y2 open week

Thank you so much to all of the adults who attended open week. The children loved showing you all of their
learning, and it was fantastic to read all of your lovely and constructive feedback about the sessions. It’s KS2 next
week. Don’t forget to book your place so you are not disappointed. Please note we have a six person maximum in
each session and that we can’t have pushchairs or prams in classes either because of space.

Freddy Fit

Freddy Fit made a visit to our school this week in KS2, and wow, did the children bring the energy! Not only did
they absolutely love learning all about keeping fit and healthy, but they really threw themselves into all the
activities with full enthusiasm. You could see the determination on their faces as they pushed through each
exercise, showing perseverance, grit, and of course, our top school value of respect - both for themselves and
for each other. Whether they were racing, jumping, or stretching, they gave it their all and made us so proud! It
was a fantastic day full of fun, sweat, and a lot of big smiles.

Biggest Handwashing Lesson in the world next Tuesday (see banner above)!

We’re getting involved in this and will be watching a short live lesson (Reception to Year6) then officially counting
the number of pupils watching hands in one go! Hopefully we will beat the World Record. We thought it was a bit
of fun for the children and also obviously a good health education experience for them too!

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Nunwick and all the staff at Moss Park Primary School

Date EVENT DETAILS & WHAT CHILDREN NEED TO BRING / PARENTS NEED
TO DO

Monday -
Thursday

KS2 Open Week Please book your Open Week slots on your School Spider app



Monday 14th
October

Y4 and Y5 PE PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day

Y3/4 Girls Football
at Flixton Girls
School

If your child is attending girls football, please can you send them with
PE kit, shin pads if they own a pair and a labelled water bottle.
Children need to be collected by 5pm at Flixton Girls school. Parents
are welcome to spectate.

Tuesday 15th
October

Y1 and Y6 PE PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day

Class 4C Blue Peter
Trip

Please note your child needs to be in school for 8.30am to go on this
trip. An information slip is coming out today with your child. 4C pupils
are to wear their own clothes-no big logos or white tops please. If your
child has packed lunches please send it in a disposable bag. If your
child has school dinners a lunch will be prepared for them.

Class 4N Blue Peter
Trip

Please note you child will return to school at around 6.30pm, please
collect your child from the front car park. 4N pupils are to wear their
own clothes-no big logos or white tops please and bring a snack and
a drink with them.

Wednesday 16th
October

Class 4N, Y3 and Y6
PE

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day

Class 4C Swimming
lesson

Please bring in your swimming kit and a towel in a bag. There is a
separate letter coming to you tonight. This is the National Curriculum
PE curriculum and we have a legal responsibility to try to get your
child swimming 25 metres or more. Together, we can do it!

Year 1 Walk of the
local area.

Year 1 will be going for a walk of our local area as part of our
Geography lessons to explore human and physical features. Please
send your child with the appropriate clothing, wellies and coats.

Whole School Flu
Immunisations

If you wish your child to have the flu immunisation please make sure
you have completed the E-Consent via the link
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/b844a5f4

Thursday 17th
October

RECEPTION, Y1 and
Y2 PE

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day

Year 1 Geography
local area walk

Please send your child in with suitable footwear and a coat

Friday 18th
October

Y2, Y3 and Y5 PE PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day

Celebration
Assembly

The only way to watch our live streamed assemblies and other events
is to belong to our PRIVATE Facebook Group. I personally vet
applications - there are 3 security questions and a code of conduct to
agree to - and if I don't know you, I will cross check with the school
office. Here is the link to the private group:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/612537082800983
Please see me if you are unsure about any aspect of the group (Mrs
Nunwick). Please be assured that those children without permission
are off-screen.

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/b844a5f4
https://www.facebook.com/groups/612537082800983


Regular reminders

Year 3 parents - School dinners are no longer universal free school meals, you will be charged on ParentPay.
Please check on the link https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx if
you qualify for free school meals.
Tax Free Childcare Vouchers - Parents who use the Tax Free childcare voucher to pay for their child’s after
school club please make sure you select Moss Park Junior School in order for payments to be made.
Breakfast and After school club - Please can parents book their breakfast and after school club slots on
ParentPay. We can still assist if you have an emergency. We now have two after school club sessions, one ending
at 5.00pm and one ending at 6.00pm. Please ensure children are collected and off the premises during the
time slot you booked them into. Regular late pick-ups risk losing their place.
Collecting children - Please can parents ring the office to notify staff if their child has an appointment. You will
need to show the office staff a copy of the appointment card or text message. Please ensure you collect children
promptly from school. If someone else is collecting your child, please contact the school office before 3.00pm.
If your child is unwell (pupils should only be off for something that needs more than ‘calpol and tissues’ as this
helps them develop good habits) or is absent from school for an exceptional circumstance - It is very
important that you either please ring the school office and either speak to a member of staff or leave a voicemail
on the absence line giving the specific reason (Option 1) by 9.30am. Please make sure you include full details of
your child’s illness.

https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx

